
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

A variety of excitement in school in the past 
week! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Diary Dates   MARCH 

Monday 21st Netball club Y5 & 6 commences 
Monday 21st Rags2Riches collection by 9am 
Wednesday 23rd Drama club Y3,4,5,6 commences 
Thursday 24th Summer sports club Y3,4,5,6 commences 
Friday 25th Reports home to parents 
Tuesday 29th Parents evening 3.30—6.30pm 
Thursday 31st Parents evening 3.30-6.30pm 

Friday 18th March 2022 

 

Message from  

Pope Francis  

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13 

 
Rags2Riches Collection  
  21st March 2022 
 
Please bring unwanted good 

quality clothing and shoe to school by 9am for 
our Rags2Riches collection.  Thank you! 

Family Mass is Back! 
 
St Aldhelms church are delighted to be able to invite the 
children of St Josephs (and their families) to join us on Sunday 
3

rd
 April (fifth Sunday of lent) for a special family mass. There 

are opportunities for children to take part, either as musicians, 
choir singers or readers. Please sign up by Sunday 

20
th
 March using the link: https://

staldhelmsromancatholicc.flocknote.com/
signup/84981. We will be providing some additional coaching 
to support those children who would like to read. For further 
information, please email 
malmesbury.staldhelm@cliftondiocese.com. We hope to see 
you there! 

STOP PRESS… STOP PRESS 
 

We are opening up Drama Club to Y6 too! 

Limited spaces in Drama Club starting on 

Wednesday 23rd March for children in Y3, 

4, 5 and 6’s 
 
 

Please sign up using this link. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=qUd63v_Cn06ylzHuqyF9adaeChs51OZMhec7RAKrDPRUN
Ec5S1dLWExMSUtEN0RJUFFHVTBGRExVTC4u 

“Lent helps us fight against any faults. We all 
can improve and change for the better.” Pope 
Francis “ 

What a treat for 
St Aldhelm class when 
we had visitors in school 
to support their Pirate 
Day! 

St Anthony Class 
have been on several 
welly walks this week 
to support their 
recount writing. They 
have built dens, 
followed maps and 
have found lots of 
bugs! 
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